
Dear committee members, 
 
I am writing tonight to state my opposition to changing the rules on quorum. These rules that protect 
the minority party are vital to maintaining our representation in Oregon. This supermajority has given up 
on working together to find common ground.  The quorum rules are the only power the minority party 
has to say things are out of control. Do not change this rule.  This rule protects all Oregonians from the 
tyranny of the majority.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Elaine La Joie 
 
 


